
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 26th March 2021 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 

 

I would like to end this term by once again 

expressing my thanks to parents, carers and 

families for their continued support. In these 

extraordinary times, that we have been able to 

educate students safely is because of your 

support and hard work. We know that the 

impact of this year will continue to be felt long 

into the Summer Term and beyond; however, I 

know that we can help minimise the effects by 

continuing to work together.  

 

I would also like to pass on my thanks – and 

the thanks of many parents and carers to whom I have recently spoken – to the CAL staff. 

That our students have been able to continue their academic progress during a period of 

lockdown and return so securely and safely into the school building is a testament to their 

hard work.  

 

Last, but not least, a very proud ‘Thank You’ to our students. Despite the huge global – and 

individual anxiety – they have been fantastic, not just during online learning, but more 

importantly in being able to manage a safe and productive return to on-site provision. 

 

I hope that you all have a safe and restful Easter break and I look forward to seeing students 

return for the Summer Term on the 20th April.  

 

Have a wonderful Holiday!  

Miss Maddison  

 

  

 

 

Friday 26th March 2021: 

End of Term 

 

Monday 19th April 2021: 

Inset Day 

 

Tuesday 20th April 2021: 

Start of the Summer Term for students 

Upcoming Dates 

Student of the Week certificates have been emailed to their recipients. These students 

also receive five House Points. Well done to them for their fantastic work this week!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

        



 
 

 

 

 

The winner of our house point competition this week is: 

Wandle 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard work over 

the week. 

 

Reports 

Our Spring Term reports focus 

on the therapeutic provision 

here at Centre Academy and 

will be sent to parents and 

carers today. 

 

Please can Parmentier Parents 

note that they will not receive 

a report this term. As usual, in 

a student’s GCSE year, they 

will receive only one further 

report in the Summer Term. 

Parent Conferences 

At the start of next term, you will receive contact details 

for your child’s teachers. These can be used to set up 

individual telephone or video call meetings with staff, in 

lieu of us not being able to hold our standard on-site 

Parents’ Evening.  

 

We suggest, in the first instance, that you may want to 

set up a call with your child’s mentor, who will be able 

to give you an overview of their progress across all 

subjects. You can then set up individual calls with any 

subject specific teachers with whom you would also like 

to meet. 

Republique Presents 
 
DH, a student in our Republique class regularly boxes and recently did research on some of 
his favourite boxers. We asked him if he would share some of the information he has 
found. 

GEORGE FOREMAN 

 

George Foreman, in full George Edward Foreman, 
(born January 10, 1949, Marshall, Texas, U.S.), 
American boxer who twice was the world 
heavyweight champion (1973–74, 1994–95). ... 
When Foreman regained the heavyweight title at age 
45, he was the oldest world heavyweight champion  
 
Foreman gave up boxing and became a born-again 
Christian. He was ordained a minister in 1978 and 
began preaching in his hometown of Houston, Texas.  
In 1984, he founded the George Foreman Youth and Community Center, a non-
denominational place for kids who need direction like he once did.    
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